
THE ISPRS FOUNDATION 

The ISPRS Foundation (TIF) is a non-profit entity established in 2003 and managed by a Board 
of Trustees. It responds to ISPRS grant needs that are identified by the ISPRS Council. Grant 
recipients are active participants in the ISPRS and ISPRS-sponsored events, presenting posters 
and oral presentations, publishing in the ISPRS Archives and Annals, and joining both technical 
discussions and cultural exchanges. While their experiences may sometimes lead to academic 
and professional opportunities, they always lead to new friendships and exposure to the 
latest research and advancements in geospatial sciences. 

The ISPRS Foundation depends on individual donations and contributions from ISPRS. 
Donations may be mailed directly to the TIF Finance Officer, Jeff Yates (General Manager, 
DAT/EM Systems International, a division of NV5 Geospatial, 2014 Merrill Field Drive, 
Anchorage, Alaska 99501, USA, e-mail: jyates@datem.com).  

TIF @ CIPA, FLORENCE, ITALY 

TIF provided 4 travel grants to students and young professionals from developing countries 
to attend the Comité International de la Photogrammétrie Architecturale (CIPA) International 
Symposium 2023 held in Florence, Italy during June 25-30, 2023. The awardees were provided 
with early-bird student registration by the event organiser. The awardees were invited and 
awarded the cash and certificate by ISPRS President Dr. Lena Halounová in the first Plenary 
Session of the Symposium. The awardees have reported in their feedback on the benefits 
gained by attending this event with special thanks to TIF for their attending event possible.  

 
 

TIF awardees receiving certificates and cash awards from ISPRS President at CIPA, 2023. 


